
Upcoming No Cost Meal Pick up Dates 

Available for Online and Hybrid Students 

 

 

Pick up will be at the kitchen doors of the 4 Elementary Schools: 

 

  

March. 3rd Wednesday between 8:00 – 11:00am.       

March. 10th Wednesday between 8:00 – 11:00am.      

March. 17th Wednesday between 8:00 – 11:00am.    

March. 24th Wednesday between 9:00 – 10:15am.     

March. 31st Wednesday between 8:00 – 11:00am.      

 

      

Totally online students will receive 5 breakfasts & 5 lunches. 

 

 

Hybrid Students will receive the number of Breakfast & Lunches they 

are working remotely. 



 

 

 

 


